
 

 
 

 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Water Shutdown 

 
 
Location: Petch Building 

 
 
Description: Be advised that the Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be installing 

pressure reducing valves in the Petch Building.  This will involve shutting down 
the water to the entire building during the non-working hours.  It is anticipated 

that the water should be fully functional prior to the normal work day hours of 
operation. 

 
 
Time frame: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 between 10:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. 
 (Approximately 6 to 8 hours) 
 
 
Facilities Management Contact: Paul Courville - Supervisor, Plumbing Shop 

 
 
Email address: pcourvil@uvic.ca   

 
 
Phone: 250-721-7609 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:pcourvil@uvic.ca

